
 

Ulrich Lechte 
Mitglied des Deutschen Bundestages 

Dear distinguished colleagues and delegates, 
 
it has been my pleasure to serve as representative of the Forum of 
Young Parliamentarians for the Interparliamentary Union for the last 
two years. In those two years I have been representing the young 
parliamentarians at several conferences. Whether it was in Asuncion, 
Doha or in New York, it was always my greatest honour to represent, 
defend and put forward youth related matters and to encourage and 
help especially young parliamentarians to get acquainted with the 
international parliamentary sphere.  
 
I would like to continue this work and therefore would like to hereby 
announce my candidacy for a second term, which will also be my last 
term before retiring due to my progressing age, which will not allow 
me to serve as a youth representative for a third term. For this reason, 
I would like to use another two years of service for the IPU to 
especially foster engagement between younger and older 
parliamentarians besides the building international bridges between 
parliamentarians. 
 
I would greatly appreciate your support for my candidacy and thereby 
also my continuous service for the young parliamentarians in in the 
Interparliamentary Union. 
 
Sincerely 
 

 
 

Ulrich Lechte 
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